
Monitor 
 
 
 

This level of Resource Consultant support is provided when the child’s developmental needs are 
being met within regular programming. It is primarily the responsibility of the child care 
program to contact the Resource Consultant to identify the changing needs of the child or the 
program. The Resource Consultant supports a collaborative approach towards inclusion. 
 
 

DESCRIPTION 
 
It includes, but is not limited to: 

 Providing resources and equipment 
 Informing teaching teams about training opportunities 

 Contacts by telephone / email or program consultations 

 Scheduling meetings as required 

 Support for transition to school for the parents/guardians, if applicable. 
 
The teaching team, the parents/guardians and the Resource Consultant will work in partnership 
to develop the Monitor Team Service Plan (TSP), which outlines progress made, effective strategies 
and/or any specific needs. 
 
CISS support will be withdrawn after six months, if everyone including the parents/guardians and the 
teaching team agree that the child’s needs are being met within the regular programming and no 
concerns have been identified. 
 
The Resource Consultant will inform their Manager/Supervisor of the decision to withdraw CISS 
support at which time a letter of closure will be issued to the child care program and 
parents/guardians. At the parents/guardians request, the child’s name can remain on the referral 
list to be reactivated if needs change. 
 
The Resource Consultant can remain involved with the parents/guardians to support the transition 
to school process. 
 
The child care program can contact CISS Intake to reactivate the child’s file if required. 
 
Notes: 

 Monitor Support does not apply to child care programs that require Enhanced Staff Support 
Funding. 
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